
 

25th October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is hard to believe that we are in the final week of the half term.  It has been a busy and 

productive half term and the children have made a fantastic start to the new school year.  

Everyone is looking forward to the break next week.  Look out for our Reading Challenge 

competition this week.  We would love for the children to have fun reading in unusual places 

during the holiday. 

 

It has been lovely to end our half term with our Harvest celebrations, visits to the Great North 

Museum, Wharton Park, the Gala Theatre and Locomotion.  The children are also enjoying their 

wheels’ session this week, as a reward for their good behaviour.  All of our children have been 

awarded a gold certificate this half term for good behaviour – well done! 

 

I hope you all enjoy the October half term holiday and that you manage to enjoy some family 

time. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

K.  Harrison-Brown 

 

Mrs K. Harrison-Brown 

Head Teacher 
 

 

  

 

  


